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Docket No. 50-329
Docket No. 50-330

Consumers Power Company
/.TTN: Mr. Stephen H. Howell

Vice President
1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for ye a letter dated November 6, 1979, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in Insper> ion Report No. 50-329/79-20 and No. 50-330/79-20 forwarded
by our letter dated October 10, 1979. Based on our telephone discussion with
Mr. J. Corley of your staf f on November 21, 1979, we understand that all memos
pertaining to construction methods are being reviewed to determine if specifi-
cations were inadvertently changed. This review is documented in your memo
(Howe-293-79) to Mr. Harold Denton, NRR dated November 13, 1979, Page 23-9.
We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

-&- h&c'LW<--
Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
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